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Friday 6th September 2019 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
ANXIETY WORKSHOP in collaboration with the contented child 
Tuesday 1st October 1.15pm to 3pm, All Souls’ School   
  
We are delighted to announce that we will be working with Niki Green from the Contented Child to deliver 
a number of workshops to parents.  
  
‘Anxiety is a thin stream of fears trickling through the mind. If encouraged, it cuts a channel into which all 

other thoughts are drained.’ 
Arthur Somers Roche 

  
The daily pressures on our children are increasing from targets and testing in the classroom to the rise of 
pressure advertising and social media. For many of our children the world, or certain aspects of it, is 
overwhelming, complex and scary. From separation and social anxiety to performance and health anxiety, 
an increasing number of children now benefit from direct support to manage their worries. 
  
This workshop will introduce you to the current thinking around children’s anxiety and move onto exploring 
ways to support young people to manage their anxiety more effectively. We will introduce you to visual 
resources and a toolbox of practical strategies that can be used within home and school. 
 
There is limited availability so early booking is advised. 
 
  
FEEDBACK 
‘Fantastic course – can definitely recommend and I will certainly attend more workshops on offer. Thank 
you for delivering a well rounded session and thank you to everyone else present. I came away feeling 
more informed, confident and reassured. This is probably the first time that I felt that others ‘got it’, that I 
wasn’t alone and it has reassured me that I am heading in the right direction with the various strategies 
etc. Once again, thank you for the professional delivery of the course and opportunity’ 
 
 
 
 



 

                                                                    

 
 
 
If you are interested in attending, please complete and return the booking form below by Friday 20th 
September 2019. A hard copy is available from the school office. Confirmation of your space will be sent by 
email as soon as possible. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mrs Hart 
Inclusion Lead 
               
ANXIETY WORKSHOP in collaboration with the contented child 
Tuesday 1st October 1.15pm to 3pm, All Souls’ School   
 
Parent Name:      Number of Attendees: 
 
Child Name:      Class: 
(Please note non parent/carers will be charged £10) 
  
  
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

                                                                    

 

 

 

 

 

 


